Great falls Public School Invites the public
to come preview K-12 Math Resources that are
being considered for possible purchase.
Feedback from teachers and community
members is a valuable part of every new
textbook adoption process. The math materials
are
available to view at the district office building
located at 1100 4th
street south. The books will be available for
viewing in the evergreen room from 3:30-5:30
pm Monday-Friday United December 17th.



